
 

POMFRET PLANNING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

A public hearing before the Pomfret Planning Commission will be 
held on Monday, April 7, 2025, at 7:00 PM at the Pomfret Town 
Offices to hear the following: 

Application by Robert Baskett to construct a new dwelling and 
driveway in the Ridgeline and Hillside Conservation Area on parcel 
#2214 at 538 Skyline Drive. 

A copy of the application and additional information may be 
obtained from the Zoning Administrator. Participation in this hearing 
in person, via videoconference, or in writing is a prerequisite to the 
right to take any subsequent appeal. 

A link to participate in this hearing via videoconference may be 
found on the Town of Pomfret website home page at 
https://pomfretvt.us under Planning Commission meetings. 

A site visit shall precede the hearing at 6:00 PM. 

Dated at Pomfret, Vermont, this 6th day of March 2025. 

Preston Bristow, Zoning Administrator, zoning@pomfretvt.us. 
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